
Re development 37 to 43 hay st we believe it not suitable for the area
Due to its size Impact on a busy section of anzac ave which does not cope with the amount of 
traffic as it is
The amount of parking in hay st is heavy enough already 
Since the right turn off pittwater rd when heading south was shut down for the B line bus ,all 
traffic to suffolk and norfolk ave etc area all must now use anzac ave hay st or our st bedford 
crescent 
So anymore congestion to the corner of anzac & hay st will be a disaster 
Please consider 
Regards ken gittoes 
18 bedford crescent  

Sent from my iPhone

From: Ken Gittoes
Sent: 26/07/2023 6:50:41 PM
To: Council Northernbeaches Mailbox
Subject: TRIMMED: Development application DA 2023/0868




